Aliza Barraza

From: Leslie Randall <leslierandall54@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 15, 2023 12:56 PM

To: COB_mail

Subject: Rillito Park

Categories: Orange Category

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.
Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

Dear Ms. Manriquez,

My name is Leslie Randall and | am writing to you today to please ask a favor of you....my concern is the renewal of the
contract for Rillito Park and allowing horseracing to continue on this track. Over the past two years at Rillito, there have
been 10 recorded horse deaths. Ten too many. We need to end horseracing on all the tracks, no matter what State
they are located in.

My favor to ask of you today is to please forward my email to each Pima County Supervisor and to also ask each of them
not to renew the contract through June 30, 2024 at Rillito Racetrack. Arizona put an end to dog racing, and they can do
the same for horseracing.

Thank you.

Leslie Randall




